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Please OPPOSE SB215, SB216 and HB2410. Nuclear is most certainly NOT clean 

energy, even fusion. It presents a terrible danger to our Oregon communities and our 

wild lands as well. There is still no truly safe waste storage, and it leaves us 

extremely vulnerable to both natural disasters and the vagaries of human nature, IE 

both by individuals who are mentally unbalanced as well as rogue states (foreign 

governments with ill intent. 


